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      July, 2011 
 
Dear Seventh Grader: 
 
Welcome to the Cold Spring Harbor Junior High School.  You and your parents are 
invited to attend the 2011-2012 orientation/barbecue at your school on Wednesday, 
August 31, 2011 at 10:30 a.m. in the Performing Arts Center.  At this time, you will 
receive your schedule and locker combination.  With your schedule in hand, you and the 
rest of the class of 2017 will have the opportunity to follow your schedule and visit your 
new classrooms and become acquainted with your school.  If Wednesday is not suitable 
for you to visit your school, you can tour the school during school hours any day after 
that is convenient for you.  Your schedule will be available after 5:00 p.m. on August 31st 
on the parent portal.   
 
I hope that this orientation will make your transition into your new school a smooth one.  
Your Guidance Counselor, Ms. Pickering, will be on hand to explain your schedule and 
assist you in any way.  Our Athletic Director, Mr. James Amen, will share with you the 
many athletic opportunities that are available to you, and I will share with you the many 
clubs and activities that you can participate in during the school year.  Many of your 
teachers will be present to talk to you about the 7th grade. 
 
After your tour, please stay for a barbecue that will allow the class of 2017 to start the 
year off together as a team. 
 
All of us at the Cold Spring Harbor Junior High School are looking forward to meeting 
you on Wednesday, August 31st. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Joseph A. Monastero 
      Assistant Principal 
 
jmonastero@csh.k12.ny.us 
(631) 367-6800 


